WELCOME TO THE FIRST
PTA NEWSLETTER

Hi, we dare Southwick school Parent teacher
association (PTA). A PTA is a group of volunteer
parents who work together to make their school a
better environment for children to learn. They raise
extra funds through a wide range of fun and creative
initiatives, events, and more.

EVENTS

There will be a tuck shop after school on Wednesday 19th
October. We hope to make this a regular event so please
support us if you can.

We have been excitedly making plans for our Christmas
fayre, watch this space for more details!

We held a second hand uniform sale at the start of term,
we have plenty left so please contact us if you would like to
purchase any second hand uniform, and look out for our
next sale.

CLASSROOM SUPPLIES

We are really excited that we have been able
to provide the school with some funds to
support the children's learning and
enrichment opportunities. Each class has
been given £250, we can't wait to see what
they have bought.

WHO ARE WE...

Catherine Brooks - Chair

Caroline Edwards - Vice Chair

CANYOU
HELP?...

* The PTA is always in needs of new volunteers, if
youre interested in helping us, you can commit to
as much or as little as you like. The more support
we have the more we can do to to provide funds
and opportunities for your children.

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday
18th October 2022 at 7.30pm, at The
Farmhouse, Southwick.

Please join us if you can
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Southwick School PTA Fundraising Ideas

Help Southwick School PTA raise free funds today by
shopping online via easyfundraising.org.uk. Shop at
no extra cost and raise free donations for Southwick...



